Present were Roland Sallada, Thomas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hooper.

Mr. Robert Fehsinger and Mrs. Douglas Clarkeson applied for driveway permits. Both were approved.

Walter Houghton called regarding assessment on his mother's land (Doris Houghton, Weare Rd.) and the proper acresge.

Walter Tirrell returned a sub-division map of his property housing several trailers. He plans to sell each individual trailer plot (each approx. 1/2 acre) to the family now renting.

There is much concern regarding the private road running through the trailer park, and also the community watersystem. The trailer park tenants are very upset over this turn of events.

Two applications for gravel removal were renewed for John Heafield.